
Sleepy Hollow Conservation Club 

April 18, 2019 
 

The meeting was called to order by Eric at 7:04pm. 

 

The minutes from the March 2019 meeting were read and corrected:  #18 added the words 

“for new members”, added a #12 reference because it will be deleted and # 27 reference was 

deleted from the minutes only.  Andy made a motion to approve them as corrected, Dave K-13 

supported and the motion carried. 

The treasurer’s report was presented.  Ed made a motion to approve it, Andy supported and 

the motion carried.  The checkbook balance as of April 18, 2019 was $21,203.31. 

A motion was made to change Sleepy Hollow Conservation Club Policies #12, 18, 19, 20, and 

#25 by John, Gary supported and the motion carried. 

Andy made a motion to accept new members – Steve Thalison, Michael Ouderkirk, David 

Andrews, Joseph Geller, and Kristin Carroll, Bruce supported and the motion carried.  

Jack Smalldon donated $100 to the Club. 

The Wayne Hyde 4-H Memorial project has a balance of $2,250 after paying for the excavation 

and grass seed.  The cement work, roof changes, the addition to the pistol range, electrical 

updates and other miscellaneous repairs and supplies is estimated to cost $10,000 more.  Gary 

made a motion to commit an additional $8,500 to this project, Ken supported and the motion 

carried.   

Homeworks – District 5 is looking for a representative from this group to attend their Annual 

Membership Meeting on May 13, 2019 at 6pm.  Please contact Eric Thum if you are interested 

and available.         

Trap will start on May 2
nd

 at 6pm.  There is work to be around the club if you have time: pickup 

sticks, remove brush, take steel down and more. 

Andy made a motion to adjourn, Kurt supported and the motion carried. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by Bernadette Hayes 


